
 
 

 

 

Photo Permission 
 

 

In our usual way, the teachers will be taking lots of photos of the children 

enjoying the activities at Bawdsey Manor.   It is planned for some of these to 

be uploaded daily for you to see on our school website, provided we are able to 

get Internet access this year. 

 

Please be assured that, at no time will the children be named, but we still 

require permission from every parent or guardian.  In the absence of a 
signature, we will ask that your child steps out of group shots. 
 

Would you kindly sign below, giving us permission to include your child in our 

photographic adventure!    

 

 

 

 

Child’s name____________________________ 

 

I hereby give permission for my child to be photographed taking part in 

activities on the PGL trip to Bawdsey Manor in June 2019.   I understand that 

children will not be named, but may form part of a daily page on our Website. 

 

Signed_______________________ Parent/Guardian        Date___________ 

 
 


